
Jean Ross 
 

Unless and until a "site-specific standard" has been formally approved as required under state law
and the Clean Water Act, the MPCA must apply the 10 ppm wild rice sulfate standard in setting and
enforcing permit limits and in preparing TMDL studies and implementation plans to restore wild
rice waters listed as impaired due to excessive sulfate. MPCA must neither delay or assume a less
stringent will at some point be approved. Please enforce the standard for every emitter without
further delay.


